Extra! Extra! Extra!

Cleveland Chapter New Membership Meeting

On Saturday, February 15, 2025
1:00 PM to 3:00 PM EDT.

The National Federation of the Blind of Ohio, Cleveland Chapter will hold an Open House New Membership meeting for anyone who would like to learn about the National Federation of the Blind. This will be a fantastic way to meet fellow members, learn more about our mission, and how you can contribute and benefit from the work we do in the community, across Ohio, and nationwide.

So, please come out and join us for a fellowship , a light lunch, and team building exercises . We encourage all who are pondering, hesitant or curious about the federation,  here is your opportunity to be introduced to the largest organization of the blind.

Note! You do not have to join. However, we are seeking new members to assist the NFB of Cleveland with “changing what it means to be blind.” Nevertheless, if you would like to become a member, dues are $15 yearly.

We will meet at the Cuyahoga County, Garfield Heights Library, 5409 Turney Road, Garfield, Ohio 44125

For more information, contact Suzanne Turner, President
(216) 990-6199
